
Fairhaven  Police  Department
seeking  public’s  help  in
identifying vandal or vandals
“The  above  picture  is  a  sample  of  the  vandalism  and
destruction  at  the  Shaw  Road  little  league  complex.

This is one of many pictures taken and we are posting in an
attempt to identify the person or people who are using this
word and tagging to destroy property.

Please  call  Detective  Guerreiro  with  any  information  at
508-997-7421. You may see this in notebooks or on personal
property as the tagger practices their technique.”-Fairhaven
Police Department.
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Fairhaven Police Department photo.


